
 

 

 

 

June 1, 2020  

 

M/s Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

PhirozeJheejeeboy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Dear Sir,    

 

 

Sub: Disclosure of impact of Covid-19 pandamic on the Company 

 

This is in pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated May 20, 

2020, on the disclosure of impact of COVID-19 pandemic on the Company. 

Due to lockdown, the operation of the Company was suspended from March 25, 2020 to May 17, 

2020. The Company resumed its operation from May 18, 2020. 

 

Thanking you,   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 


